
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Cannon Falls Civil Attorney Agreement 
 
MEETING DATE: December 15, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 

On Monday, November 30th the city council held a work session to interview 4 
applicants for the city attorney civil legal services.  All the applicants were very qualified 
for the position and it was a difficult decision to select the next city attorney.  The city 
council recommended the law firm of Hoff – Berry to be the next Civil City Attorney firm.  
 
Sarah Schwarzhoff will be the representative from Hoff-Berry as the city’s next civil 
attorney.  Please find in your packet the agreement for civil legal services.  The 
expected start date is January 1st, 2021.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Agreement for General Civil Legal Services from 
Hoff – Berry Attorneys with the start date of January 1, 2021. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Agreement for General (Civil) Legal Services from 
Hoff – Berry Attorneys with Sarah Schwarzhoff as the lead attorney and the start date of 
January 1, 2021.  
 








